6/3/24, 3:37 PM

PICC NTP.jpg

NOTICE TO PROCEED

24 May, 2024

LT. COL. JOSE M. SOMBILLO (RET)
President/General Manager

MASADA SECURITY AGENCY, INC.

Unit 201 LQU Building, 624 G. Araneta Ave.
Brgy. Tatalon, Quezon City

Sir:

The Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to MASADA SECURITY
AGENCY, INC. that work may commence on the Thirty-One (31) Month Security
Services for the Main Complex and Forum, in the total amount of SIXTY-SIX
MILLION THREE HUNDRED SEVENTY-SIX THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED SIXTY
PESOS AND THIRTY-NINE CENTAVOS (P66,376,260.39), VAT inclusive, effective
June 1, 2024 to December 31, 2026.

Thus, you are responsible to commence the services and deliverables enumerated under
the terms and conditions and in accordance with Section VI - Schedule of Requirements.
You may coordinate with the PICC authorized representative, Mr. Alfonso D. lleto IJr.,
Security Officer, for other details of the contract.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other copy to the BAC Secretariat.

Very truly yours,

REN . PADILLA
Ge | Manager

1 acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: _May 23, 2024

Name of the Representative of the Bidder: LT QL JC : CRET)

Authorized Signature:

|
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